Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 4:04 PM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence

Prevention Committee

Subject: Abortion Bill

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to you out of great concern regarding the Termination of Pregnancy Bill that is currently being introduced into the Queensland Parliament. I appeal to you to vigorously oppose this Bill.

It is imperative for the future welfare of us all that we maintain the current fundamental belief that human life is sacred, a view that the vast majority of people would subscribe to and a view that is currently upheld by our laws.

Who are we that we should allow the taking of a baby's life and prevent that person from ever experiencing life and contributing to society. Consider, you nor I may not be here today had this Bill been passed 30 to 60 years ago.

Queensland can be at the forefront by valuing human life and need not follow other states. There can be no doubt that Queensland will be blessed if we do not go down the path of devaluing and taking human life. To pass this Bill would be a tragic mistake! Thank you for considering the matter carefully.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Allen-Ankins

Sent from Mail for Windows 10